
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

SWORBHP is looking for volunteers to participate in a "test 
recert" group. This group will help us iron out any last details, 

and obtain early valuable feedback on the day. 
 

We're looking for approximately 4 PCPs from each of the 
Windsor, London, and Owen Sound regions. This 'test recert' 

will count as your recert day. 
 

***SPACE IS LIMITED*** 
 

Event Details: 
 

Thursday August 29, 2013 
8:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

 
SWORBHP London Office 

4056 Meadowbrook Dr. Unit 145, London 
 

If you are interested, please contact Michelle Frazer at: 
michelle.frazer@lhsc.on.ca 

 
Thank You! 

mailto:michelle.frazer@lhsc.on.ca

